
GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION DIVISION 

  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED EXPANSION OF EAGLE POINT LANDFILL 

  
The Georgia Environmental Protection Division is conducting a public hearing on the proposed 
expansion of the Advanced Disposal Eagle Point Landfill located at 8880 Old Federal Road, Ball Ground, 
in northwest Forsyth County. The purpose of this meeting is to inform on the review of the proposed 
expansion and to solicit public comments. 
  
The meeting will be held on August 22, 2017 from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. in the auditorium of North Forsyth 
High School located at 3636 Coal Mountain Drive in Cumming. 
  
Persons wishing to provide comments, but unable to attend the meeting may respond by mail or email 
at the following addresses: 
  
chad.hall@dnr.ga.gov 
  
Chad Hall 
Solid Waste Management Program 
Atlanta Tradeport, Suite 104 
4244 International Parkway 
Atlanta, GA 30354 
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